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Summary:

The Hungarian representative has visited the Ministry relaying a request from the North
Korean Ambassador in East-Berlin to visit the Netherlands in an unofficial capacity, most
likely in relation to the upcoming U.N. debates about Korea. The memorandum asks the
East Asia Department for its reply.
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